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The History Commission Meeting was called to order at 1:35 P.M. Members present: Don Gabel, Dick Larson, Clarence Sampson, Edith Wheeler and Roberta Hamdorf. Members absent: Bev Daws and Jerry Seifried.
Dick Larson moved the approval of the agenda, second by Clarence Sampson. Motion carried. 

Dick Larson moved the approval of the August 16, 2010 History Committee meeting minutes with amendments, second by Clarence Sampson. Motion carried. 

Dick Larson presented a 1960’s nail apron from Hiawatha Lumber Co. Pictures of the bridge at Clark Park, the LOST funds sign and the new Legion Hall were also presented to the Commission to be placed in their records for history purposes.  

Oral History Project
The History Committee members added three people to the list of individuals selected for the oral histories.  They are as follows:
· Stan Cadwallader
· Jerry Seifried
· Tom Patterson
The History Committee has $3,000 available in funds to use for Metro Studios to combine the oral and audio histories.

Time Line and Historical Material
Hiawatha Lumber Co. is the next article that the History Committee will prepare for the newsletter.  Edith Wheeler will put together the article and provide photos of the Lumber Co.  There is also a photo of the Lumber Co. available in the History Committee’s records.

For the November newsletter, Dick Larson will work on the article for the 1953 Hiawatha water tower.

The History Committee discussed ideas for the timeline project.  Roberta Hamdorf suggested putting all material in scrapbook form where everything is in chronological order by year and then by date order within that year.  The material could also be put on a video.
The Committee explored options for getting help on putting the timeline project together. Roberta Hamdorf and Dick Larson both know people who are members of an Eagle Scout troop.  Roberta will contact the individual she knows to see if the troop would be interested in taking on the project.
Open Items
Kim Downs, City Clerk showed the Commission pictures of two old sirens that were once located at City Hall and the Fire Station and asked them if they would like to keep these for history purposes.  Kim also mentioned that the City was approached by an individual that was interested in purchasing one of the sirens.  

Dick Larson moved that the City will keep the siren that is in the best condition for display at the new library and an authorized City Official will determine what to do with the second siren, second by Edith Wheeler.  Motion carried.
Don Gabel moved to name Edith Wheeler as First Chair, second by Dick Larson.  Motion carried.

Don Gabel moved to name Bev Daws as Second Chair, second by Dick Larson.  Motion carried.

Next scheduled meeting – November 8, 2010 at 1:30 P.M. 

Dick Larson moved to adjourn meeting at 2:36 P.M., second by Edith Wheeler. Motion carried. 

__________________________

Don Gabel, Chair 

ATTEST: 
___________________________
Kelly Kornegor, Deputy Clerk
